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Improvements to Hospital Creek Bridge on State Road A1A Set to Begin August 31 
 

St. Augustine, Fla. – The Florida Department of Transportation is scheduled to begin improvements to 

the Hospital Creek Bridge located on State Road A1A just west of the Vilano Bridge starting Monday, 

August 31, weather and schedule permitting. 

The improvements to the bridge will include deck and joint repair work, concrete beam repairs, cathodic 

protection for piles and bent caps and other miscellaneous work items.  

Lane closures are not allowed Monday through Sunday from 6:30 a.m. to 9:30 p.m. To safely complete 

work underneath the bridge, intermittent bridge closures lasting approximately 30 minutes will be 

necessary. The bridge will reopen to allow emergency response vehicles to pass through when needed.  

Southern Road and Bridge, LLC. is projected to complete the $1.2 million bridge rehabilitation 

improvement project in late 2021, unforeseen circumstances permitting. For additional information 

regarding this project visit nflroads.com.  
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